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. . . . . .  from our Dean 
Dear Tidewater Chapter Members, 

When I last wrote to you at the end of February, we were 
gearing up for one of the busiest times of the year: Lent, 
Passover, Holy Week and Easter, and a very busy Spring 
arts season.  Our signature Organ Swell series was all 
planned and players were preparing their programs.  With 
COVID-19 bringing all our plans to a screeching halt, we 
find ourselves in a new reality.   

Uncertainty, fear, anxiety, loneliness, boredom, exhaustion, 
and depression are all feelings that many of us are facing each day.  However, 
through it all, I hope that you are finding that, during these difficult times, music is a 
balm that can soothe us and our respective communities.  Perhaps you are practicing 
more than ever before, tackling some of your bucket-list pieces that you never had 
time to learn.  Perhaps you are sharing music videos with your congregations, giving 
them comfort, hope, and a sense of connection.  Perhaps you are checking in with 
your choir members, doing virtual rehearsals, or 
just virtual happy hours.  However you are coping, 
I hope that music is still playing a big role in your 
life. 

I am thankful to Pat Spoettle for organizing this 
year's officer elections.  I am confident that dean-
elect Deborah Carr and sub-dean-elect Pat Spo-
ettle will lead the Tidewater Chapter brilliantly for 
the years to come.  We are developing a program 
for next season that will include some flexibility in 
case we are not fully back to 'normal'.  If you have 
suggestions, please don't hesitate to contact me, 
Deborah, or Pat. 

In the meantime, I encourage you to take time to 
call or email your fellow Chapter members, 
friends, neighbors, and check in to see how they 
are doing.  Make music, read books, finish cross-
word puzzles, play board games, and spend time 
with your families.  Share your success stories 
with us.  We will get through this! 

Best Wishes, 

Kevin Kwan 

Dean 

mailto:KMKServicesInc@aol.com
mailto:deborahcarr53@gmail.com
mailto:info@tidewaterago.org
mailto:woldw@hood.edu
htp://tidewaterago.org
htp://tidewaterago.org
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Christ and St. Lukeõs Episcopal Church  Come hear the grandeur of the newly restored pipe organ of Christ & St. Lukeõs Church, 

560 W. Olney Rd, Norfolk, VA       one of Hampton Roadsõ most glorious concert venues. Nathan Laube has quickly earned a  

           place among the organ worldõs elite performers. His brilliant playing and gracious demeanor  

           have thrilled audiences around the world. 

            Free admission; Champagne Reception to follow. 

 

 

First Presbyterian Church  David Goode is organist at Eton College, home to an important collection of historic  

300 36th St., Va Beach, VA  instruments and some of the United Kingdomõs most talented young organists. 

   Goode was a music scholar at Eton College and an organ scholar at Kingõs College, 

  Cambridge. He combines his work at Eton with an international concert career.  

   Open to all with a retiring offering received. 

 

 

 Southside location TBA Five of our favorite organists combine to offer their top choices 

of choral anthems/organ pieces that work for church and choir. This is an opportunity to  

find some òtried and true piecesó to add to the standards we use, and to give us all fresh 

music  

to explore. 

 

 

St. Andrewõs Episcopal Church This workshop is a repeat of the November repertoire workshop offered to our membership  

45 N. Main St., Newport News, VA living and working on the Peninsula.  

 

 

 

450 Dinwiddie St, Portsmouth, VA  Tidewater AGO Members will delight us with this combined recital on the newly restored  

   Casavant Organ. The sanctuary was damaged by fire in January 2018 and the organ was  

   removed  and restored. The organ is back in its church home and this concert will celebrate  

   its glorious new voice.  Free and open to all. 

 

 

   The Tidewater Guild organists team with professional instrumentalists to present music for     

  Organ with Instruments as well as the Solo repertoire of the King of Instruments. A complete 

  listing of the 6 concerts will be available on our web site in early March 2020. 

 

 

Christ and St. Lukeõs Episcopal Church Amanda Mole is one of the leading concert organists of her generation and the winner of   

560 W. Olney Rd, Norfolk, VA numerous international competitions. She has performed at venues across the USA,  

   Europe, and Japan. Tickets available through the Virginia Arts Festival Box Office or at  

           the door. 

 

ALSO CANCELLED  

 
AAM Conference  in Richmond ,  

scheduled for June 21 - 25: postponed until 2021  

AGO National Convention  in Atlanta,   

scheduled for July 6 - 10: cancelled 

Richmond Chapter POE+,   

scheduled for July 26 - July 31: postponed until 2021  

Virginia Wesleyan's 2020 Sacred Music -Worship -Arts 

Summer Conference  



Upcoming FANFARE Publication Dates  

 

September 15th - November 1st, 2020 

(Deadlines are generally 2 days before publication) 
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